
New To BHA?  
BHA Community Potluck Dinners  

Re-start in September
Communities are like kaleidoscopes. Each piece (or person) represents a beautiful and meaningful addition to 
the overall image (or culture), and each piece is unique and carries importance in comprising endless varieties of 
patterns. Where do you fit into the BHI community?

Conversations and story swapping start friendships. Expanding your own circle of friends extends the world 
you live in. How well do you know your Bald Head Island neighbors? If you’re always on the lookout for new 
friends, a fun, easy-to-meet-your-BHI-neighbors event re-starts monthly in September.

Community Potluck Dinners are organized by BHA’s Socialization, Education and Recreation (SER) Committee. 
Held on the third Monday of the month from September to April, dinners are at 6:00pm in the Generator Society 
Hall at the Association Center (111 LighthouseWynd). The event is open to everyone. Bring a dish to share and 
your favorite (non-alcoholic) beverage. Plates and utensils are provided. If you have any questions, contact 
Elizabeth Kinney at 910-454-8048 or eckinney4@gmail.com.

Make new friends and join old ones at the next Community Potluck Dinner on Monday, September 16!
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